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16 June 2005 
 
The directors of Grange Resources Limited (“Grange” or “the Company”) are pleased to announce the 
appointment of Mr Richard Krasnoff as a non-executive Director of the Company. His previous roles 
have included an executive position with Wesfarmers Limited and a management consultant with 
McKinsey & Company for a period of ten years. Mr Krasnoff is a graduate of the Australian Institute of 
Company Directors and has completed a Master of Business Administration from the Harvard Business 
School. Mr Krasnoff is currently a non-executive director of ASX listed Conquest Mining Limited. 
 
Mr Anthony Bohnenn, Chairman of Grange stated: “Mr Krasnoff brings more than 15 years of 
experience to the Board including the provision of advice to a major participant in the iron ore industry, 
strategic management planning, marketing and finance. His experience will be essential with the on-
going development of the Southdown Magnetite Project located 90km northeast of the Port of in 
Albany”.  
 
Mr Bohnenn further said: “Mr Krasnoff’s experience will also assist with evaluation of other investment 
opportunities within the iron ore industry with the potential to deliver long-term growth to shareholders.   
 
About Grange Resources Limited 

Grange is a Western Australian based mining and exploration company listed on the Australian Stock 
Exchange.  Grange’s objective is to grow through the acquisition, development and exploration of resource 
projects. 

Grange’s major interest is the development of the Southdown Magnetite Project located 90 kilometres north 
east of the Port of Albany on the south coast of Western Australia. The Company is undertaking a bankable 
feasibility study to produce 6.6 mtpa of magnetite concentrate at Southdown. This concentrate would 
be transported to Malaysia to produce 6.8 mtpa of high grade iron ore pellets. 

Grange’s other projects include a 30% interest in the Reward Deeps underground copper mine in Queensland 
and gold royalties from the Red Hill Project (managed by Placer Dome Asia Pacific) and Freshwater Project 
(managed by Barrick Gold of Australia Ltd), both located in Western Australia.  
 
For further information in relation to this announcement or the Company, visit the Grange Resources 
Limited website at www.grangeresources.com.au or alternatively contact Mr Alec Pismiris on (+618) 
9321 1118. 
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